Attention Wood Lake Residents:

Effective January 1, 2025, the City of Wood Lake/Public Works has decided to implement a
Utility Access Fee. At a Special Meeting of the Wood Lake City Council, held on August 26,
2024, City Council voted in favor of a $20.00 Utility Access Fee. This fee is applicable to any
new or existing residents that have a meter and/or water shutoff valve in the City of Wood
Lake. This is a fee charged to the resident for having Public Works access and/or replace
the meter on their property due to negligent circumstances, and/or to reconnect utility
services that had been previously shut-off. In the situation that your utility services have
been shut-off by the City due to non-payment, the $20.00 Utility Access Fee is to be paid in
full to the City Clerk before utility services are re-instated.

Approved City Council Meeting Minutes are available for your review anytime at the City
Office during normal business hours or on the City’s Website under “Your Government”-
“City Council Meeting Minutes”.



